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Professor Paul Erdos

c/o R.L. Graham
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Dear Professor Erdos:

We have received our referee's report on your paper
ON THE SOLUBILITY OF EQUATIONS IN DENSE SETS OF INTEGERS
AND REAL NUMBERS. The referee writes '"this is an expository
article with no new results and I consider it not suitable
for publication in your Boletin'.

I regret to inform you that we are not accepting it
for publication in our journal. Under separate cover,
I am sending you your manuscript by air mail.

Of course, anytime that you want to submit another
paper, we will be very glad to consider it.

With best wishes, I remain,

Sincerely yours,



